Blair Park Newsletter.
March 2020.

Originally built in the 18th century, Blair Park was formally used as a doctors surgery
before it was sympathetically converted to a care home for the elderly.
Blair Park has grown over the years, but still retains a warm, welcoming family
atmosphere.

happy birthday

Residents celebrating their birthdays this
month are...... Kay G, Lynne C, Ruth B,
Hazel C and Lily L.

Happy birthday from us all at Blair Park.
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Memories we have made this
Eebruary.

We have been very busy this
month. We have danced with
Joy Dey, we have celebrated
Valentine's Day with a lunch
With our loved ones, we have
played lots of bingo and we

have enjoyed an arts and
crafts afternoon with our
families children.







